
Getting things done – Kelso Street
#dundeewestend

Some time ago, residents in Kelso Street asked us if it would be possible to
add a “no through road” symbol to street name signage in the street.

Some vehicles emerging from the Royal Victoria Hospital do at times go up the
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street thinking there is an exit to Blackness Road, when the exit is, in
fact, via Jedburgh Road.

The roads maintenance partnership agreed to our request and Michael is
pictured at the recently installed sign.

This new signage took rather longer than anticipated to be provided as the
initial new sign was damaged but a replacement was ordered and is now in
place.


